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Comments: I wholly support the nomination of Kerri Okamura to the Hawaii State Board 
of Pharmacy. Her contributions, thus far, to the pharmacy profession are numerous and 
meaningful. Being a member of the Board of Pharmacy will afford her the opportunity to 
continue to serve her patients, the public and the citizens of this state in a greater 
capacity. 


